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Friday 2nd February 2024
Head Teachers Comments
What a busy week! Children have been busy across the school. It is always lovely when I walk round the classes seeing the children enjoying, engaging in their learning and having fun. 
I had the delight of teaching two classes this week, Year 4 and Year 5, where we had fun on number day completing a variety of maths activities. We completed a number of puzzles and investigations, where I stretched their mathematical thinking! It was a pleasure teaching the classes and made my Friday even more special after leading the celebration assembly. 
Reminder that all entries for ‘What we love about All saints’ need to handed in to your class teacher by Thursday and winners will be announced next Friday. Good luck to all those entering.
It is fantastic to see the whole school attendance increasing getting closer to our target. Thank you for the big push on this. 
Have a lovely weekend with family and friends and lets hope the sun keeps shining so we can enjoy the outdoors.  
Mr Longworth






Half term root value – Love

Y4 Class Celebration Assembly…

Thursday began wonderfully with Year 4’s class assembly. All children spoke so confidently and clearly and were rightfully proud to showcase their work. We listened to wonderful Mythical stories, saw amazing artwork and detailed designs for when they are going to sew their mythical creature. It is clear to see the fun and enjoyment children are having in Year 4. Thank you to the wonderful team we have in Year 4; Mr Neill and Miss Crewdson. Thank you also to all the parents who came to watch. I am sure you all enjoyed it as much as me!



                                    







Dates for your diary…
Tuesday 6th February – Y3 Roman Workshop
Wednesday 7th February – Y4/Y5 Trip to M/Cr Museum
Thursday 8th February – NO Band for Years 4, 5, 6
Friday 9th February – Break Up for Half Term
Tuesday 27th February – Parents Coffee Morning 9am
Monday 25th March – Parents Evening




NSPCC Number Day…

Thank you to Mrs Seth who organised schools fun and action packed number day. Children were creative with their number costumes! School will announce the total money raised next week. On Monday, we will also announce the TTRS winners.  

I have enjoyed going around the classes to see the marvellous maths in action. Please go on to your child’s Class Dojo to see more photographs from our day. 
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Stars of the Week

Reception: Abigail and Betsy
Year 1: Isabella and Harry
Year 2: Ronnie and Evie-Mo
Year 3: Bonnie and Harley
Year 4: Taylor and Blake
Year 5: Brody and Esmee
Year 6: Layton and Marcy





1st Place:  Year 1     97.4%
2nd Place: Year 6     96.2%
3rd Place: Year 3      95.2%
Year 5     94.8%  
Year 4     94.6%
Reception  92.4%
Year 2     89.7%





Attendance Winners




	



Whole School Attendance 94.3 % (Target 96%)










“Where we learn to value Knowledge;
To value each other;
But most of all…to value ourselves”
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